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Regulation 10(3): Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012 

 

NUNEATON AND BEDWORTH BOROUGH COUNCIL 

KEY DECISIONS: GENERAL EXCEPTION PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

1. This notice is a formal notice about Key Decisions expected to be considered by Cabinet, Individual Cabinet Members or Employees 
where it has been impracticable to give at least 28 clear days' notice of the intention to make the Key Decision. 

 
2. A notice in writing has been given to the Chair of the relevant Overview and Scrutiny Panel informing him or her of the matter about 

which the Key Decision is to be made.  
 

3.  A copy of the notice to the Chair of the relevant Overview and Scrutiny Panel has been made available for public inspection at the 
Council offices, at Town Hall, Coton Road, Nuneaton, CV11 5AA and published on the Council's website. At least five clear days 
have elapsed following the day on which the Strategic Director – Public Services made this notice available. 

 
4.  The date the notice was given to the Chair of the relevant Overview and Scrutiny Panel is set out in column 1 of the Schedule and 

details of the Chair are set out in column 2. 
 

5.  Information about the subject matter of the Key Decision and the decision maker are found in columns 3 and 4 respectively. The 
reason(s) why it was impracticable to give 28 clear days' notice of the intention to make the Key Decision are set out in column 5 of 
the Schedule. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Strategic Director – Public Services 
 

Date: 20th December 2023 
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Reasons why it was impracticable to give 28 clear days' 
notice of Key Decision 

15/12/2023 Cllr Jeff Clarke Up-date on the Gypsy and Traveller 
Site Allocations Development Plan 

Document (DPD) 

Cabinet  

(Cabinet Member for 
Planning and 
Regulation – Cllr 
Richard Smith) 

The Planning Inspector has now confirmed that the Gypsy and 
Traveller Site Allocations Development Plan Document (DPD) 
is sound and can therefore be adopted by the Council. The 
DPD will provide confirmation of the five-year supply and will 
therefore be a material consideration for future planning 
applications appeals and enforcement.  This was not included 
on the Forward plan due to us not having the feedback from 
the Inspector until 14th December 2023. 

 

     

     

     

     

     


